Dear VMS Families:
Today's communication will include:

e A separate link with a sample student school day is available here on the Re-Opening Page.
¢ Access the link for Grade Level Educational Teams on the Re-Opening Page..

e Class Drop Off and Pick Up Stations (a map of these locations will be included in to-
morrow night's communication)

e Beginning of the year drop off and pick up procedures are located in the 'sample student
school day' link.

Class Drop Off and Pick Up Stations:

e Kindergarten will be dropped off and picked up from the outside of each classroom.

e 1st Grade will be dropped off and picked up in the handicap parking spots by the church lobby
e 2A will be dropped off and picked up in the handicap parking spots by the church lobby

e 2B will be dropped off by the lower Kindy classroom gate near the entrance to the 2B hallway
and picked up in the handicap parking spots by the church lobby

e 3A and 3B will be dropped off and picked up in the handicap parking spots by the church lob-
by

e 3C will be dropped off in the upper campus drop off lanes and picked up in the upper campus
basketball courts

e 4th Grade will be dropped off and picked up in our "last year's" drop off morning lanes

e 5th Grade will be dropped off in the upper campus drop off lanes and picked up in the upper
campus basketball courts

e 6th Grade will be dropped off in the upper campus drop off lanes and picked up in the upper
campus basketball courts.

Parents, if you must get out of your car during drop off or pick up for a specific reason, please
wear a mask, and park in the Marriage Well parking area so that we can keep our drop off and
pick up lanes moving smoothly.

Our extended care staff will work with our 1st-3rd Grade students to help them into the car in the
afternoon so parents will not need to exit their vehicle.

We want to thank you ahead of time for driving slowly and being patient as we learn new traffic
patterns during this time! Our safety and security officer Troyce Reynolds will be in the parking
lot to help and we will have staff helping the students get to their classrooms each day!

Keeping Our Eyes on Jesus,
The VMS Team



